

CITY OF CLEARWATER

Post Office Box 4748, Clearwater, Florida 33758-4748 Municipal Services Building, 100 South Myrtle Avenue, Clearwater, Florida 33756

RECEIVED

JAN 3 1 2018

Parks & Recreation

TO:

Mayor George Cretekos, Vice Mayor Hoyt Hamilton, Councilmember

Doreen Caudell, Councilmember Dr. Bob Cundiff, Councilmember Bill

Jonson

FROM:

Terrence Gourdine

Sister Cities Advisory Board Chairman

SUBECT:

Increasing Sister Cities Advisory Board Membership

CC:

William B. Horne, City Manager; Rosemarie Call, City Clerk; Kevin

Dunbar, Director of Parks & Recreation; Art Kader, Deputy Director of

Parks & Recreation

DATE:

January 26, 2018

At the Sister Cities Advisory Board meeting on January 25, 2018 the board discussed a unanimously passed motion from September 24, 2015 that has not yet been addressed by the City Council.

The Advisory Board advises and encourages the Clearwater City Council to amend the Code to increase the number of members of the Sister Cities Advisory Board from six to seven.